
Eurofound operations during the
COVID-19 outbreak

In light of the escalating impact of the Coronavirus, Eurofound continues to
take all appropriate action to protect its staff and continue to deliver on
the Agency´s mission. Staff have been requested to work from home as of
Monday 16 March.

Contact with the Agency continues via the central number 01-2043100 or via
the staff member’s direct number or email.
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